
Grad 2024 Parents: 

Graduation Banquet, Grand March and After Grad Information. 

The Academic Graduation Ceremony hosted by BJM High school and GSCS is to take place on 

Wednesday June 26, 2024, at 1:00pm at Holy Family Cathedral on Nelson Road.  Any questions 

pertaining to this portion of the graduation, need to be directed to the school. 

The Graduation banquet and After Grad party are organized by a parent volunteer committee. This will 

proceed regardless of the Saskatchewan Teacher Federation Situation. 

Banquet and Grand March (non-alcohol event) 

Wednesday June 26, 2024, Prairieland Park – Hall E  

Doors Open: 6:00 p.m. 

Buffet Dinner: 6:30 p.m. 

Grand March: 8:30 p.m. 

Family Dance: 9:30 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 

 

For graduates and families attending the banquet, please fill out the following form listing two other 

graduates your families would like to sit near.  The Committee will do their best to ensure requested 

families are seated in close proximity.  The Grand March will weave throughout the Hall, ensuring no 

matter where your table is located, families will be able to see their graduate during the Grand March.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBkgdo1qAlzZsMZ5YfcC8E3SogOFORiYaJDuIYZnSfGGeJgQ/

viewform?usp=sf_link 

There will be a slide show during the banquet. Please email 3 photos that include: a baby picture, an 

early years school age photo and a Graduate picture (cap and gown) to bjmbabypics2024@gmail.com 

After Grad Party (chem-free, zero tolerance event) 

Wednesday June 26, 2024, Prairieland Park – Hall D 

10:00pm – 1:00am 

• Graduates only 

• Dance, Casino, Outdoor games, photo booths, pop, sundae bar, and pizza. 

• Waiver must be signed by the graduate and the parent/guardian to attend.  Graduates are 

required to be signed in and signed out of this event by a parent. 

• Parent Volunteers will be needed to ensure this event can run smoothly.  Please sign up to help! 

If you have not yet paid for the After grad/Banquet, please send in payment immediately.  

The committee is continuing to seek out sponsorship or donations, please send an email to 

2024bjmgrad@sasktel.net 
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